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--Email From External Account-- 

We Object to the this Development on the following grounds: 
 
- Loss of even more rural areas and effect on wildlife 
- Even more houses in several areas on the A28 and A2990 and elsewhere in the area, as well as 
development in Chestfield 
- Where are the medical and educational facilities for all these new arrivals? 
- Traffic is already getting bad, this will make it worse 
 
Steve and Tina Jeffery 
Swalecliffe 
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